
[Circulated for information] 

LITTLE GLEMHAM PARISH COUNCIL 

Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting held on 

Monday 14th May 2018 at 8.00 p.m. in the Parish Room 

1. PRESENT FROM THECOUNCIL:            Peter Chaloner [Chairman] 

                                                                        Philip Hope-Cobbold 

                                                                        Claire Peck 

                                                                        Frank Hilder 

                                                                        Stephen Bayfield 

                                                                        Pat Trinder [Clerk] 

APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE:                  Ceri Larman 

                                                                        Stephen Burroughes [Suffolk County Councillor] 

                                                                        Carol Poulter [District Councillor] 

PRESENT FROM THE PUBLIC:               Lindsay Last [The Debney Trust] 

2. Approval of the Minutes of the last Annual Meeting: The Minutes from the 

last meeting held on 8th May 2017 were unanimously adopted and signed as a 

correct record [Proposed by the Chairman; Seconded by Cllr. Philip Hope-Cobbold] 

3. Chairman’s Report: Peter Chaloner – Attached 

4. Reports from village organisations/Councillors: 

• REPORT FROM COUNTY COUNCILLOR STEPHEN BURROUGHES:  Written report 

circulated and taken as read – attached; 

• REPORT FROM DISTRICT COUNCILLOR CAROL POULTER:  Written report 

circulated and taken as read – attached;  

• NEIGHBOURHOOD WATCH: Noted that replacement co-ordinator required; clerk 

to re-advertise in Ebb and Flow;  

• REPORT FROM PARISH ROOM COMMITTEE: No report received; Cllr. Stephen 

Bayfield commented that the Committee currently had a healthy bank balance 

enabling the committee to cover general maintenance costs. Fund-raising events 

continue to be held;  

• REPORT FROM PAROCHIAL CHURCH COUNCIL – Written report received; read by 

Cllr. Philip Hope-Cobbold; Attached;  Cllr. Hope-Cobbold commented on planned 

major expenditure for 2018/2019  

• REPORT FROM THE DEBNEY TRUST BY LINDSAY LAST:  Written report  received 

and circulated; Lindsay Last expanded on one or two issues contained in the report 

and there was a brief discussions on repairs required to some of the properties; 

5. Matters raised by the public: No matters were raised. The Chairman thanked 

everyone present for attending and closed the meeting. 

 

 

 

 

Signed as a correct record……………………………………………………………………………. 

 

                                                                CHAIRMAN                   DATE…………………….. 


